
 

 

Board Work Session 

December 10, 2020 

 

The Scottsboro City Board of Education met in a work session on December 10, 2020, at 4:45 P.M. 

at Page Administration Building. 

Dr. Jose Reyes, Jr., Superintendent, and the following Board Members were present: Mr. Lee 

Benson, Dr. Gary Speers and Mr. Patrick Woosley. Mrs. Patricia Stewart and Mr. Jason Williams 

were absent.  

 

The following topics were discussed and no votes were taken. 

 

I. Substitute Pay 

 

 

 

II. Employees Exceptional Work Supplement 

 

III. Teacher at Caldwell Elementary School 

 

 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

        President 

 

      ____________________________________ 

        Secretary 


